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SCH Secures Cruise Contract with Portsmouth
International Port

SCH is delighted to announce the renewal of its Cruise Services contract with Portsmouth International
Port, securing operations for up to the next 10 years. This continued partnership highlights SCH’s
commitment to delivering professional stevedoring services and supporting Portsmouth’s growing cruise
ambitions.

With 94 cruise ship calls scheduled for 2025 - including 34 transit calls - Portsmouth is on track for a
record-breaking year. The port will welcome an exciting mix of maiden calls and returning favourites,
reinforcing its position as a key port in the UK cruise industry.

As a leading stevedoring provider across major UK ports, SCH is proud to extend its collaboration with
Portsmouth International Port. This contract renewal reflects the strong partnership and trust between SCH
and the port, and we look forward to playing a role in its continued success.

Portsmouth International Port, commented: “The port faces its busiest cruise season to date, with a record
number of calls coming to Portsmouth. We are looking forward to continuing working with SCH as our
cruise service partner to deliver the best experience for our customers and their guests.”

SCH remains dedicated to driving efficiency in cruise operations and looks forward to supporting
Portsmouth International Port as it reaches new heights.



